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· Metro Blue Line/Long Beach Police Accident

· Westside Subway Extension Project Open House

· Upcoming CEO Meetings & Events

Metro Blue Line/Long Beach Police Accident

Several media outlets, including the Los Angeles Times, KNX, KCBS 2 and KTLA 5 have inquired about the on-board video from Wednesday’s Metro Blue Line accident with a Long Beach Police vehicle. The Long Beach Police has stated that its review of the onboard video log provided by the agency indicates the train operator ran a stop signal. Media Relations staff has declined media requests for a copy of the on-board video, reporting that the agency is now conducting an active investigation to determine the cause of the accident. The agency will report the results of its investigation at the Operations Committee meeting next week. Stories are expected to run today and tomorrow.

Westside Subway Extension Project Open House

Media Relations has issued a news release announcing a July 14th Open House for the Westside Subway Extension Project. The lunchtime session will provide information on the status of planning for the subway extension with a focus on the station planned for Wilshire/Fairfax. The open house will be held between 11 a.m. and 2 p.m. at the Los Angeles County Museum of Art’s Brown Auditorium at 5905 Wilshire Boulevard in Los Angeles.

Upcoming CEO Meetings & Events

Next week, I will be participating in a Bus Training event with Chair Knabe and Director Ridley-Thomas and also meeting with Directors Najarian and DuBois. I will also be attending the Streetcar Executive Committee Meeting and our Executive Staff Retreat.
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